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1    Jnual meeting of Provincial Grand Conclave - Tapton Hall, Sheffield -  24 February 2018 

Dear Brethren,    

 

The end of the Provincial year is approaching, and I am writing to personally thank you for the support 

you have given to me, the Province and your Conclaves during in the past twelve months. 

 

The Annual Provincial Meeting will be taking place at Tapton Hall, Shore Lane, Sheffield, S10 3BU on 

Saturday 23
rd

 February 2019 - commencing at 11.00am. You will soon be receiving full details and 

booking arrangements from the Provincial Grand Recorder.  

 

This meeting gives us the opportunity to; 

  

• Recognise the work and commitment of the Active Officers of the year  

• Appoint and Promote brethren in Provincial Rank  

• Welcome new members to the Order 

• Welcome Distinguished Visitors from other Provinces  

• Welcome Heads of Other Orders  

• Recognise the work of Conclaves   

 

From a Provincial Perspective this is a very important meeting and I am writing to ask you personally, as a 

member of the Province, to consider if you would be able to attend and support the meeting.  

 

I do appreciate that, as a freemason, you are already very busy, and this is a further commitment on your 

time, which requires balancing with family, work and other Masonic activities. You may have other more 

pressing commitments - which I fully understand - however if you were able to be present you would be 

most welcome, and it would be very much appreciated.   

 

 

Yours in the Friendship of the Order 

 

 Dave Staniforth 

Dave Staniforth 

PGSR - West Yorkshire  

 

R. Wy. Bro. David Crawshaw Staniforth 
Provincial Grand Supreme Ruler 
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